
CITIZENS PETITION TO THE U.S. 
FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION SUPPORTING 

EMERGBNCY CONTRACEPTION 
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TO: Dr. Janet Wcx~+~~ Di%&ctor&llL$@ C’%&$%%r Drug Evaluationsd Research 

FROM: Friend of ZPG 

I am writing to urge the U.S. Food and Drug Administration to review and approve 
over-the-counter sale of Emergency Contraception. 

The American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists, the American Nurses 
Association, and the American Medical Women’s Association have all petitioned 
the FDA to allow pharmacists to provide over-the-counter Emergency Contraception. 

Emergency Contraception can dramatically decrease unintended pregnancy. - -- -~gsea~cj&s ~~~o*~,t~~~.--E~~~~~~~y-~~~~~~~~~p~i.~~.--~~~~~-p~-e~~~~~~~~~~.ai-~~~~ 
the nearly three million unintended pregnancies that occur in the U.S. each year. 

By allowing the safe? affordable over-the-counter sale of Emergency Contraception, 
the Food and Drug Administration can help meet the health needs of millions of 
women and help resolve our planet’s skyrocketing overpopulation crisis. 

Sincerely, 

Friend of ZPG 
PO Box 2786 
Anaheim, CA 928 14-0786 


